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Lisa Cataldi

From: Glenn Ramsey <glennramsey7132@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2024 1:42 PM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: HB 7726

Dear Education Committee: 
I am Glenn Ramsey.  We live at 355 Blackstone Blvd, #356, Providence, RI 02906. 
I am in favor of HB 7726. 
I feel all that can be done should be done before any school is closed. 
The process needs student and community input.  The process needs to be carefully conducted.  The decision -- 
whatever the decision is --needs to have everyone on board. 
Thank you. 
Glenn Ramsey  
401-480-2309. 


